DMC/Comp. 70/12/2/2003/






3rd October, 2003

Office Superintendent (Health)

Deptt. of Health & Family Welfare

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

A-Wing, 9th Level,

Delhi Secretariat

I.P. Estate

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Complaint of Shri Anil Mitra regarding death of Shri Shiv Das Mitra due to negligence of doctors of Apollo Hospital, New Delhi.

With reference to your letter No. F.PS/SS(H)/2003/2863 dated 27th August, 2003, on the subject noted above, I am directed to inform that the Delhi Medical Council after examining the complaint, has concluded that the complaint does not disclose any cause of action against Dr. Bhaba Nanda Das of Apollo Hospital, hence, prima facie no case of medical negligence is made out.

(L. D. Singh Uppal)

Administrative Officer

